PFSC Report and PFSC Spring Convention
March 6, 2011, submitted by Don Heckman, PANWTF Delegate to PFSC

Completed and sent PFSC State-wide Org. PANWTF credential sheet and list 16 board members
as members, 2011 membership check for $1600.00 sent with Credential Sheet

Bob Schwalm is new PANWTF Alternate Delegate for 2011 to PFSC

PFSC Spring convention will be held at the Country Cupboard Best Western in Lewisburg, March
11,12, 13, 2011

June Board Meeting — June 18, unless request to change date, meeting in State College area



